Bridport Primary
School
Cake Stall Cup

Year 2
Friday 26th April from 2.55pm

The cake stall cup continues!!

NEXT Friday, it is Year 2's turn to bring some cakes to
raise money for the school and win the cup for raising
the most money!

Please bring in some yummy (nut free)

cakes next Friday!
(There is no requirement for all cakes to be home made, shop bought
is also perfectly acceptable @)).

To keep the cake stalls going, this year we are asking for
a parent/carer from each year group to help with their

classes stall; please email bridportpsfriends@amail.com

if you can give 30 mins of your time next Friday.

g Thank you! m



